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September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

The Board of Education, administrators, and staff of Palmyra High/Middle School would like to 

invite you to attend our annual Back to School Night on Tuesday, September 19th.  Parents will 

report directly to their child’s first period class for opening announcements. Student schedules for a 

typical day will then be followed.   

 

Please print your child’s schedule from OnCourse or use a screenshot from the 1st Marking Period 

schedule. 
   

Period 1  7:00 p.m. – 7:12 p.m. 

2  7:15 p.m. – 7:25 p.m.    

3  7:28 p.m. – 7:38 p.m. 

4  7:41 p.m. – 7:51 p.m. 

5  7:54 p.m. -  8:04 p.m. 

6  8:07 p.m. -  8:17 p.m. 

7  8:20 p.m. -  8:30 p.m. 

8  8:33 p.m. -  8:43 p.m. 

9  8:46 p.m. -  8:56 p.m. 

 

The staff will be present in person, and the emphasis of the evening will be on offering descriptions 

of our curriculum, programs, and classroom policies.  

If you would like to coordinate a parent conference, please be sure to communicate that with your 

child’s teacher so that it may be arranged for a separate occasion.  Counselors will be available in the 

Guidance Office throughout the evening. 

 

This evening is designed to ensure all our students achieve academic success over the course of the 

school year.  We hope that you find it beneficial.  We look forward to seeing you on the 19th! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa E. Sabo     Kenneth E. Holloway 
 

Lisa E. Sabo      Kenneth E. Holloway 

Principal      Middle School Principal  
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